
Western Heritage Division, NMRA, Minutes 

 

Meeting was opened by Ricky Keil at 12:05p, Sep 8th, 2012. Officers present 

 

Ricky Keil Superintendent 

Harvey Swanger Assistant Superintendent 

Jim Korman Clerk 

 

Minutes from the June meeting were read, Ron Bronzanic moved to accept with 

second from Yuri Maserang. Minutes accepted. 

 

There was considerable discussion about the coming Spring show, especially with 

regard to clinics. 

 

It was requested that Barb Lundquist be asked for a list of people who have helped 

at past shows. 

 

A receipt of $126.64 was to be given to Dennis for the July Picnic. 

 

Bob Schram moved to to adjourn, 2nd by Ron Brozanic. 

 

Ryan Moats gave a short demo on a “shooting block” by NWSL. 

 

Bob Albano gave an excellent clinic on weathering cars. 


